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In ALAE  we believe that what cannot be measured, cannot be 
managed. Therefore, we want to help our clients to control the 
development and implementation of the projects that they 
entrust us. 
  
For this purpose, hereinafter, we will submit a weekly summary 
regarding the implementation of projects with the purpose that 
each client knows their progress, as well as those aspects that 
require their attention or collaboration. 
  
 Obviously, this report only will refer to those works in progress, 
and it will be sent to those clients who simultaneously have 
several projects, in order to facilitate their control. 
  
We hope that this new tool will be helpful to you and in 
favorably received. We remain at your disposal for any 
suggestions about it.  
  
  
Best regards. 
 
 


